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The United Kingdom will be well-represented at the upcoming Blessing Ceremony, with young members
from across the country heading to either South Korea, Albania or Germany to get Blessed.

With the big day fast approaching, Blessing Candidates from London met up to catch-up with each other,
share matching stories and enjoy a tasty meal together.

The gathering was an opportunity for Blessing Candidates to meet with their fellow peers who they will
share the Blessing Day with.

Each candidate shared about their personal journey in reaching the Blessing. While everyone's experience
is their own and unique, what is shared is the investment each candidate made in order to stand in front of
God to receive the Blessing.

The Blessing Marriage Ceremony symbolises the family as the hope for peace and is a pledge of
commitment between man and women to come together eternally.

Blessing Candidates from the United Kingdom will be participating in the ceremony from all over the
world, with some making the long trip to South Korea, while others will be attending from Stuttgart,
Germany and Tirana, Albania.



This year's Blessing Ceremony will take place on May 7th, 2023. Live stream video links will be made
available closer to the date.

We want to wish everyone who is attending the upcoming Blessing Ceremony all the best, as they take
this huge step forward in their life of faith and become a Blessed couple. We are immensely proud and
hope to support you as enter this next stage of your life.



